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COMING SOON TO A
SCHOOL DISTRICT NEAR YOU




Coming soon to a location near you... NMSBVI proudly offers Summer Programs for your child!

For students with visual impairments, who are < S al _ SR I
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summer program allows students to work on skills % : 8 | . - . B
there may not have been time to address during F :
the school year.

NMSBVI summer classes will address VI-
specific skills that can be challenging to teach
during the school year. Skill areas include math,

science, technology, independent living skills,
and O&M.

Summer programs will be administered by
educators from the NM School for the Blind &
Visually Impaired (NMSBVI), and by your local
school district’s Teachers of the Visually Impaired
and Orientation & Mobility Specialists.

As an added bonus, NMSBVI is in the planning

stages of a fun and exciting trip to the beach--

tentatively scheduled for July 17th-20th. To be

eligible for the trip, students must:

 Successfully participate in one of the camps
that NMSBVI will hold around the state and/or
the week long camp in Alamogordo

» Have the maturity necessary to be away from
home for four days

* Be able to manage their behaviors while away
from home for four days

* Be cleared to attend by NMSBVI’s Health
Services, which does require doctor’s clearance

* The plan is to leave from the NMSBVI cam-
pus in Alamogordo the morning of 7/17. We
will look to have a northern transportation run
on Thursday 7/16 to pick up students who did
not attend the week long camp in Alamogordo.
Parents may need to meet transportation at the
Preschool in Albuquerque




